
Town of Andover, CT  

LEGAL NOTICE 

RFP AN-2020-21 #8, Transfer Station Electrical Upgrade 

The TOWN of ANDOVER is accepting proposals for the Transfer Station Electrical Upgrade. Sealed Bids 

for Andover Transfer Station Electrical Upgrade must be received by 2:00 P.M. local time on Monday, 

May 11, 2020 at the Town Administrator’s Office, 17 School Road, Andover, CT 06232. 

A pre-bid review of the site will be held at 1:00 P.M. local time on Thursday, April 30, 2020, to the 

Andover Transfer Station at 155 Shoddy Mill Rd, Andover, CT 06232. Attendance at the pre-bid 

conference is required unless there is previous communication with the Town Administrator’s Office. 

Amanda Gibson adminassistant@andoverct.org is the point of contact. 

Answers to questions raised at the walk through or submitted via email to Amanda Gibson at: Amanda 

Gibson, adminassistant@andoverct.org. To be posted in Addenda #1 on Monday, May 4, 2020 if 

necessary. The RFP is available online at www.andoverconnecticut.org/ifbs-and-rfps/ 

 

Posted to the Town of Andover, CT website www.andoverct.org on Tuesday, April 21, 2020.  
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